From: stuart.robertson@thapsia.com

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 4:01 PM

To: secretary secretary@CFTC.gov

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary

Please do not cripple the little guy for too long the big corporations have dominated the retail market, your proposed regulation plays into there hands. Please consider all those entrepreneurs who this country depends on for taxes why would you jeopardise this. I also don't see how this would/could contribute to our current financial situation unless the intention is to make things worse for all concerned...

Hoping this email finds ears of reason.

Regards Stuart Robertson